
Wednesday August 17, 2022
5 pm-6:30pm 
Central Time

Memphis Light, Gas & Water has commissioned
Griffin & Strong, P.C. (GSPC) to conduct a
comprehensive Disparity Study to recommend
changes to the current Supplier Diversity program
and draft policies and applicable Supplier Diversity
implementation plans based on the findings of the
Study. 



GSPC will host a virtual informational meeting on
Wednesday August 17, 2022.
 
This will be an opportunity for the local business
community to ask questions and learn how they
can participate in this important business study.

VIRTUAL INFORMATIONAL MEETING
FOR THE 2023 DISPARITY STUDY

Hosted in Webinar Format

DATES AND TIMES

___________________________

This meeting will be recorded and
potentially used in the Study.
 
The recording of this meeting will
be added to the Study website.

MEMPHIS LIGHT, GAS & WATER AND GRIFFIN & STRONG P.C.
INVITE YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN AN UPCOMING BUSINESS MEETING 

 www.gspclaw.com memphislgwstudy@gspclaw.com

Click here to
register

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwudOCrqzkuHtO1CEARnBWZyJ4eD5v7HGSo
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwudOCrqzkuHtO1CEARnBWZyJ4eD5v7HGSo

